
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

School has been a very busy place to be! Last week we had a local authority school 

review which resulted in lots of positive comments and praise including: 

"Pupils who are eager to learn, a well resourced school with plentiful resources and 

staff at work hard and are ambitious for pupils”. 

 

We have organised school councillors so I am really pleased to see that all classes 

now have these and even more excited to see we have our second year of           

eco-warriors.  

 

In our first newsletter I forgot to share all the work we had completed over the     

Summer. I am sure you have noticed the painting outside, but we have had a new 

hall roof, a new internal boiler along with lots of internal jobs too - thank you     

Mr Jefferson.  

  

Finally, thank you for support in merit assembly it is a pleasure to see everyone back 

in school. From next week we will be changing key stage 1 assembly to the end of 

the day on Friday at 12:45. 
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Diary Dates 

October 

10th - Libraries week 

13th - Governors in school 

17th - Diwali 

19th - Parents evening 

20th - Parents evening 

 

21st  - Inset Day 

24th to 28th October - Half term 

holidays 

 

31st  - Children return to school 

 

November 

10th - World Science day 

10th - Governors in School 

11th - Remembrance day 

14th - Anti-bullying week 

18th - Children in need 

Toilet training help 

Our school nurse will be in on 7th November 

at 9.15am. 

She will be doing a session on toilet training 

between 9.15 and 10am - all parents are 

welcome to attend. 

From 10am until 11am there will be a drop-in 

session for parents to come into school and 

talk to the nurse and ask any questions you 

may have. 

Vacancy for Level 3 Learning Support 

We will shortly be advertising this vacancy. 

If you or anyone you know would be interested 

please complete the application form which will 

be on the school website next week. 



 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For History -  Louiza, Iman, Joseph, Simiyah, Rhys, Karina, 

Michelle, David, Kiaan, Avraj, Jujhar, Ellis, Sophia, Anthony, 

Theo, Madison, Simar, Alex. 

Young Enterprise 

 

We are really pleased to have again been reaccredited and continue to be a       

Centre of Excellence in Financial and Enterprise education. 

After School Clubs 

There are a lot of children that have been 

signed up for a club but are repeatedly not 

attending. 

 There are lots of children on waiting lists 

so if your child does not want to attend 

please let us know so that we can           

reallocate the space. 

PE Days and Earrings 

Please ensure your child is not      

wearing earrings on PE days. 

Also, there are lots of children 

wearing hoop earrings to school, 

only stud earrings are allowed in 

school. 

Flu Vaccinations for all children in Reception to Year 6 

Children’s flu vaccinations will be carried out in school on 29th November. 

The vaccination team have requested that parents give their consent electronically 

going forward via the link below: 

- https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2022/wolverhampton  


